
Happy Campers

Infants    Toddlers    Preschool    PreK


Dear Staff,


Subject: Flu Vaccination Declination


In recognition of your rights and options concerning your health, we are providing you with the 
opportunity to decline the influenza (flu) vaccination for the current flu season.


As an employee, you have the choice to either receive the flu shot or to formally decline it. 
Should you choose to decline the vaccination, you are required to complete this waiver 
declination and submit it to your supervisor by August 1st.


**Waiver Declination Statement:**


I, ________________________________, hereby declare that I understand the benefits of 
receiving the influenza vaccination; however, I choose to decline the vaccine for the flu season 
______________.

    (Year)


[  ] I have received the flu vaccine on ____________.

	 	 	 	 	      (Date)  

[  ] I decline the flu vaccine.


Employee Signature: ______________________________  

Date: _______________


Please understand that while declining the flu shot is your right, vaccination is highly 
encouraged to help protect both your health and the health of our community.


If you have any questions or need further information, reach out to your healthcare 
professional.


Thank you for your attention to this matter and for your commitment to maintaining a healthy 
workplace.


Sincerely,


Audra V. Tsivikas  

Owner/Executive Director  

Happy Campers

650-593-2005

Happy Campers Preschool

510 Laurel Street

San Carlos, CA  94070


Main Line:  650.593.2005

Happy Campers Infant Toddler Center

300 El Camino Real

San Carlos, CA  94070


Happy Campers at Carlmont

1400 Alameda de las Pulgas

Belmont, CA. 94070



